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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 675 would authorize the Department of Public Safety(DPS) to provide the Oklahoma 

Turnpike Authority(OTA) with vehicle owner registration information that is available through 

the Oklahoma Law Enforcement Telecommunication Systems(OLETS) network. The provision 

shall only apply for the purpose of toll collection. Neither the Department of Public Safety nor 

the Oklahoma Turnpike Authority anticipate a fiscal impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact provided by the Oklahoma Turnpike Authority and the Department of Public 

Safety 


